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STAYCATION! 

Come join us April 20th—21st, 2018 at 6:30pm at House of Prayer 

Fellowship Hall (1470 South Washington Street, Bismarck, ND)!   

There will be a short meeting at 6:30pm and then let the sewing begin!  

Stay until whenever on April 20th.  The room will open again at 8am on 

April 21st.   

Friday will be a potluck of appetizers and goodies to share.  Lunch on 

Saturday will also be potluck.  Don’t forget to bring your goodies!!    

Bring your sewing machine, projects and sewing equipment.  There will 

be two ironing boards and irons will be provided.  You can leave your 

stuff Friday night as the room will be locked when we leave. 

Have something you want in the newsletter?   E-mail it to Diana 

Trussell (diana_trussell@hotmail.com) or Sandi Washek 

(washeksandi@gmail.com)  

We hope to see everyone there! 
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“When life throws you scraps…..make a quilt”  Anonymous   

Discussion – 

Rummage sale: $472.00 

Ask for two volunteers to audit the treasurer and frozen frolic books 

July—no guild meeting 

August—group picnic and quilt challenge  

Need Christmas party committee 
 
Election of officers for 2019—need Treasurer, Vice-President and President 
 
Program discussion: 
Staycation—April 20th and 21st, meeting Friday night-board elected to 
have individuals work on their own projects.  Friday night potluck snacks 
and Saturday potluck lunch.  Doors will be open at 8:00am on Saturday. 
 
May—ask Jenny Yearous’ group about having a trunk show.  Ask Mary Ras-
mussen to demonstrate fabric weave. 
 
June—discussion on all things woool 
 
Treasurers Report - $ 5,483.33  
[Main acct $5,126.67; Warm start acct $356.66] 
 
Hostess for April:  Potluck snacks 
 
Meeting Adjourned 

 

MISSOURI VALLEY QUILTERS BOARD      
MEETING MINUTES—APRIL 4, 2018 

Present – President – Penny Wolf   Treasurer – Susan Schwarz  
 

Past President – Del Rae Martin     Newsletter Editor – Sandi Washek 
 

Secretary—Taunia Martin    
 

Absent—Newsletter Editor Asst. – Diana Trussell 
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OFFICERS NEEDED! 

We need the following 

officers for next year: 

• President 

• Vice-President 

• Treasurer 

Let the Board know if 

you can help out and be 

an officer! 

We are looking for a 

committee to plan this 

year’s Christmas party.  

If you are interested, 

please talk to one of the 

officers. 

CHRISTMAS  

COMMITTEE  

NEEDED! 



MISSOURI VALLEY QUILTERS MARCH      
MEETING MINUTES—MARCH 15, 2018 

Introduction of visitors/new members – 2 new members and  
3 visitors 
 
Minutes: Corrections or Additions – There were no corrections to the 
minutes.   
 
Treasurers Report – We have a balance of $4,604.67.  
 
Committee Reports: 
Warm Start: $ 386.35 – Barb Wrolstad received a thank you for quilts that 
had been donated.  Donations of quilts and receiving blankets are always 
welcome. 
 
Angel Project: Kathy Fraase gave out a boy and girl quilt.  Nine qults were 
delivered to her.  Donations are always welcome. 
 
National Teacher: Barb Headrick provided a report on the national teacher. 
No classes have been selected yet.  The event will take place in November 
2019. 
 
Frozen Fabric Frolic: Scheduled for February 15-17, 2019.  If a participant 

is missing a bag with a mug and pattern in it, contact Barb Headrick. 

Old Business: 
 Penny explained the August Challenge 

Still need a Vice-President 
 

New Business: 
 The April meeting will be the staycation 
 Penny asked members for ideas with regard to the May program.  

One suggestion was to have one of the small groups do a trunk 
show. 

 Sandi spoke to the members who recently signed up about creating 
a small group. 

 
Announcements: 
 Volunteer committee needed for the 2018 Christmas Party. 

Hostess: 
March hostess is Rosemary Hertz 
There will be no hostess for April.  It will be potluck snacks on  
Friday, April 20th  
 

Next meeting date and future programs: 
Friday, April 20th, 2018, 6:30 PM at House of Prayer 

         Stay cation –April 20th and 21st at House of Prayer, doors will be 
 open at 8:00am on the 21st.  Lunch will potluck.  Both days will be 
 open sewing for members. 

Adjourned Business Meeting  
Meeting Program: 
Guild member sale 
Show and Tell: 
Show and tell was held 
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SMALL GROUP MEETING 

BY DIANA TRUSSELL 

Interested in joining a 

small group? 

 

Following the business 

meeting at the April 20th 

staycation, there will be a 

short organizational meet-

ing for those  interested in 

forming a small group. 

 

AUGUST CHALLENGE  

Don’t forget…...only 4 

months left to complete 

your projects for the Au-

gust Challenge! 

Haven’t started yet and 

don’t have anything for it?  

Pick up something at the 

rummage sale on March 

15th! 

Good luck!! 

LET THE ENTRIES BEGIN! 

I hope to fill the building 

with quilt entries and other 

projects.  Sign up for entry 

of quilts and sewing pro-

jects will be occurring later 

in May 2018.  The dates for 

the North Dakota State 

Fair are July 20-28, 2018.  

We will have people taking 

quilts up for the early entry 

date and picking them 

backup and bringing them 

back to Bismarck like in 

the past. 
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MISSOURI VALLEY 
QUILT GUILD 

Welcome to Missouri Valley     

Quilters Guild!  The guild 

formed in 1986 to preserve, 

promote the heritage, educate 

and expand the art of       

quiltmaking.  We are located 

in Bismarck-Mandan, North  

Dakota. 

Meetings are held the third  

Thursday of every month.  No 

meetings are held the months 

of July and December.   

We meet at the House of 

Prayer Lutheran Church 

(1470 South Washington 

Street, Bismarck).  The    

meetings begin at 6:30pm. 

Members receive a monthly 

newsletter and fabric         

purchase discounts at local 

fabric stores. 

If you are interested in      

joining, please fee free to  

attend a meeting! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

April 20-21, 2018: MVQ Guild Meeting & Staycation 

 

March 16-18, 2018:   Workin’ Thru My Stash 

             (Grand Hotel, Minot, ND) 

 

July 20-28, 2018: North Dakota State Fair 

 

September 10-17,2018: Quilting Memories—Trip to Paducah Quilt 

        Show 

 

October 1-6, 2018: Quilting Adventures—Trip to Missouri Star 

   Quilt Company 

 

November 2-4, 2018: Capitol Quilt Show 


